
 
 
 
 
 

Okaloosa County 
News Release  
12/2/2013 
Kathy Newby, 850.651.7515, knewby@co.okaloosa.fl.us 
NR12-150 
  

 
 

 
 

Marler Park Boat Ramp & Restrooms Closed Dec. 2-6 
 

 Marler Park boat ramp and restrooms will be closed for construction December 2 

through 6.  Construction at the park on Okaloosa Island will be the boat parking area and an 

entrance road. 
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